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Public Hearing for the Moving to Work Plan: November 13, 2020 
Due to a spike in the number of COVID-19 cases within the county and the restrictions imposed by 
Governor Murphy, the public hearing for the Moving to Work Plan had to be moved to a remote 
setting.  TNHA posted a flyer at all of its locations as well as posting the notification of this change 
on the website.   
 
The meeting was held via a conference call in an effort to utilize a more user-friendly platform.  The 
meeting was attended by two residents: Catherine Rodriguez and Anjalee Neal.  Also on the call 
was Executive Director, Bart Cook, DGB Consultants, and TNHA support staff.  
 
A brief synopsis was given on the plan and the programs that TNHA intends to implement.  The 
residents did not have any comments or questions about the plan.  Ms. Rodriguez stated that she 
has been in contact with the Public Housing Coordinator and that most of her questions were 
already answered.  Mr. Neal stated that he was more concerned about the relocation efforts for 
Neptune Court and how soon will he be required to relocate since he was concerned about starting 
a new employment opportunity before having to move.  
 
The conference call was concluded at 3:30 pm; however, DGB Consulting remained on the line to 
ensure there were no late participants.  The draft of the plan remains on the website for review 
and comments.    
 
Residents who have questions concerning this endeavor are still being encouraged to submit 
their questions via email at mtw@tnha.org.   
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